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***AQE REGISTRATION*** 

Remember that the registration for 

AQE in November/December 2021 

CLOSES ON FRIDAY 24TH 

SEPTEMBER AT 5PM.  The application 

form can be accessed on the AQE 

website. 
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PROJECTECTED NUMBERS 

To help us with planning for the 

future please complete and return the 

reply slip I’m sending home on Monday 

if you any siblings/family/friends 

/neighbours who would be interested 

in bringing their children to Garryduff 

in future years.  This doesn’t 

guarantee anyone a place, but it means 

we will add them to our mailing list 

where they will be informed about 

upcoming open mornings etc. 

 

www.garryduffps.com 
 

 
 

 

COVID-19 

Please continue to remain vigilant 

regarding testing for covid if your 

child is displaying symptoms or is 

identified as a close contact.  Please 

inform school if your child is being 

tested for Covid and of the result of 

the test.  This helps us to keep our 

school community safe.   

 

 

FLU VACCINE LETTERS 

Flu vaccine letters were sent out to 

all pupils on Wednesday.  Please 

ensure these are completed and 

returned to school as soon as 

possible whether you wish your 

child to have the vaccine or not.  

The Vaccines are being given on 

Mon 18th October, in school, by the 

school nursing team.   
 

 

 

PRIVATE PIANO LESSONS IN 

SCHOOL 

Hazel Saunderson will be starting 

private piano lessons on a Wednesday 

afternoon in school form October 

onwards.  This is for pupils who are in 

P3-P7.  Lessons cost £8 for a 20min 

lesson.  Please let me know if your 

child is interested in having lessons by 

sending a message on seesaw.  As 

places are limited, they will be 

allocated on a first come first served 

basis.     
 

 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 

 
 

Please remember that pupil 

supervision is provided from 8.30am 

in the mornings and no children 

should be in school before 8.30am.  
 

 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS – P5/6/7 

Swimming lessons start on Tuesday.  

Lessons cost £2 each week payable to 

school.  Children do not need any 

additional money for swimming.   

While travelling on the bus children 

should wear a mask.   

 

 


